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Dear Editor: 
 
In regard to Dr. Males’ response to our critique of his analyses of California teen birth rate data, we stand 
by all of our original comments and conclusions. We encourage interested readers to carefully read our 
original letter and the critiqued article (with special attention to the omission of "city population" as a 
component of any of the regression models summarized in Dr. Males’ Table 3), and to form their own 
opinions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Norman A. Constantine 
Public Health Institute, and University of California, Berkeley 
 
Carmen R. Nevarez 
Public Health Institute 
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